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A former member of the 9/11 Commission criticizes former President George W. Bush in a new
book for not responding to pre-attack intelligence on Osama bin Laden's intentions.

In "The Emperor's New Clothes: Exposing the Truth from Watergate to 9/11," Richard
Ben-Veniste writes that CIA analysts told Bush that bin Laden was determined to strike inside
the United States, "yet the president had done absolutely nothing to follow up."

More...

TVNL Comment: Ben-Veniste is selling his book, just as he sold us the lies of the 9/11
Commission Report.  
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